Sent: THursday, 13 July 2023 7:04 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application Number DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

) N and | have been living in Lidcombe for over 35 years. | have recently come to
know that there is a proposed waste station to be built in the heart of Lidcombe where there is a high
usage of church st to connect to otherside of lidcombe and king georges road or flemmington
straithfield etc otherwise residents are left to use busy parramatta road which is overly busy any given
time of the day anyway . Traffic will be at stand still longer than expected as both john st and church st are
the main connectrs to all other surrounding locations in the area.

This waste station will see an increase in health risk to not only the old and new borns but all residents in
the area - there are plenty of new young families settling in the area who now see lidcombe as home - it is
hard to get to the station and otherside as it is now however this will only get worse with increase traffic
flow and polution - many residents lives are at risk due to unnessary pollution and trafic increase there are
2 primary schools and station rush daily already, and with the 118 trucks and other moving traffic
Lidcombe residents health and safty is under danger and at high risk.

Cumberland Council and residents should not be the dumping ground for parramatta council !!! its time
cumberland council stood up for its residents and move toward enviromentally

freindly suburb where its hygenicaly safe clean and crime free .

Stop the noise and smell and do not put Lidcombe residents health and safty at Risk cumberland council.
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